
 

INDIAN SCHOOL SOHAR 
CIRCULAR 

LKG to XII 
 
 

ISS/WEBCIR/006/22-23 
 

31st March 2022 
 
 

CLASSROOM LOCATION AND ENTRY-EXIT GATE NO. 

 

 
Dear Parents, 

 

Ramadan Kareem! 

Indian School Sohar welcomes all the students to offline classes commencing from        

April 2022 for the academic year 2022-23. 

 

Please note the classroom location for session 2022-23 and the nearest entry-exit       

Gate no. in the school building: 

Class Block Floor 
Entry-exit 

gate 

LKG 

A 

Ground floor 

Gate no. 8 
UKG Ground floor 

I First floor 

II Second floor 

III 

B 

Ground floor 

Gate no. 4 & 8 IV First floor 

V Second floor 

VI 

E 

Ground & First 

floor 
Gate no. 1 

VII 
First & Second 

floor 

VIII 

C 

First floor 

Gate no. 3 & 4 

IX Second floor 

X Second floor 

XI Ground floor 

XII Ground floor 

 



 

General Instructions: 

 

1. Use pathways for walking while coming and going from the school. Walking through 

the playground is strictly prohibited. 

2. Gathering outside the school is not permitted. 

3. You are requested not to park vehicles in front of Omani residences. 

4. For students of classes UKG to V, parents can assist/ monitor their ward upto their 

respective classroom while dropping and picking up from the school. 

5. Please refer to the school circular ISS/WEBCIR/079/21-22 dated 7th March 2022 

for school timing, school uniform and other school reopening guidelines. 

6. After school, students should immediately leave the premises. 

7. For any delay in the transport on dispersal of the school, students should wait in the 

school lobby. 

 

For emergency, please contact: - 

• Principal: - Ms. Sanchita Verma, Mobile no. 99477276 

• Operations Manager: - Mr. Rahul Chaurasia, Mobile no. 96246255 

 

Stay Vaccinated, Stay Safe…. 
 

 
Warm regards, 
 

Sanchita Verma 
Principal 

Indian School Sohar 
 


